
ASU has received reports from two employees, who may have been fraudulently claimed as 
dependents on another person’s income tax return.  If you receive notice from the Internal 
Revenue Service or your tax provider that your information may have been inappropriately 
utilized in the filing of tax returns, please contact the Human Resources Department 
immediately at 3454.  These recent reports may or may not be related to last year’s tax fraud 
events.  ASU is in contact with the Internal Revenue Service and will continue to monitor these 
reports and take appropriate action.  Should you have any specific questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact with me directly. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lori 
 
 

 

Lori A. Winn 
Assistant Vice Chancellor for Human 
Resources 
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